
 

 

 

 

For many years we have debated terminology for describing the needs of children with 

communication impairment across the globe. Researchers, specialists, clinicians, parents and 

individuals with lived experience of the conditions have contributed to these discussions.  

The IALP Child Speech Committee have organised a series of panel meetings to discuss the overlap 

and distinctions between the label ‘Speech Sound Disorder’ and other closely related conditions. We 

invite you to join these meetings which will consist of short presentations by key figures in the field. 

You will have an opportunity to submit questions which will be considered by the panel on the day.  

The meetings will take place virtually in October and December 2021 and February and April 2022. 

Participation is free but we need you to register so that we can send you details for how to join the 

meeting.   

Details of how to book will be available from 1st September via the IALP Website and twitter. Follow 

@IALP_Global for updates.  
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